
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ISBCstudents parents, 
 
We thank you for faithfully bringing your student to worship, connect, serve and share with our church on 
Sundays and Wednesdays! 
 
For us to better serve your family as well as create some much-needed extra space for Sunday school 
classes, we wanted to make you aware of some exciting changes we are making to our Sunday morning 
student program. 
 
Beginning March 1, we are moving our Sunday student assembly “Back to the SAC!” Following assembly, 
Sunday school takes place on the ground floor of the same building. Over time, we will be making some 
changes to a few of those rooms as well. 
 
With student safety in mind and in an effort to make things more inviting to our current students as well as 
visiting families, there are some modifications on tap regarding the way we operate Sunday school. Starting 
Sunday, March 1, students may board a shuttle at a stop located near the main Worship Center entrance. 
This shuttle will be available from 9:15am to 12:15pm every Sunday morning. Greeters will man the shuttle 
stop at the Worship Center for 15 minutes prior to each service time to help visitors find their way to Sunday 
School. 
 
In the interest of our students’ safety and with the shuttle availability students not providing their own 
transportation to the student center are not be allowed to walk between the two campuses. While students 
are in the SAC, security is provided and all exterior doors are locked with the exception of the main entrance 
door which is manned. 
 
You are welcome to visit the SAC and Sunday School rooms if you desire to see how we do Sunday morning 
connection ministry with your student or to meet your student’s leader! With March 1st being our kickoff 
day, we will hand out invitations Sunday February 23rd for students to invite friends. On that first Sunday 
back in the SAC, we will provide breakfast treats and spend some time together with our visiting friends and 
our students from both campuses! We look forward to ISBCstudents going “Back to the SAC” and hope this 
plan provides you with information needed and a comfort in knowing how much your student means to us. 
 
Sincerely, 
ISBC Family Ministry Team 
 


